

International HACCP Alliance

120 Rosenthal Center 2471 TAMU

College Station, TX 77843-2471

Telephone: 979-862-3643 FAX: 979-862-3075

http://haccpalliance.org

February 3, 2023

MEMORANDUM

To: Rose Martin – Martin Food Safety Consulting

From: Kerri B. Gehring, International HACCP Alliance

Please accept this memorandum as confirmation that your HACCP Course has been renewed for 3 years. This approval means that you have fulfilled the USDA requirements for serving as a HACCP instructor and teaching accredited HACCP courses. Your name will be added to the website.

If changes have been made since the application was submitted, please provide your current contact information. If you have any questions, please let me know.

KBG/taw

Ferri Sehring